
The Corporation of the City of London 
Office 519.661.2489 x 4856 
Fax 519.661.4892 
hlysynsk@london.ca 
www.london.ca 

 
 

 

 
P.O. Box 5035 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, ON 
N6A 4L9 

 
 
March 24, 2021 
 
 
G. Kotsifas 
Managing Director, Development and Compliance Services and Chief Building Official 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on March 23, 2021 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 1st Report of the Environmental 
and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee (EEPAC), from its meeting held on 
February 18, 2021: 
 
a)        the above-noted report BE RECEIVED; it being noted that the Planning and 
Environment Committee received a delegation from S. Levin, Chair of EEPAC, 
regarding this matter; and, 
 
b)       the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to report back on the lessons learned 
from the relocation of the Wetland at 905 Sarnia Road; it being noted that the Planning 
and Environment Committee received the document entitled "Compensation Wetland 
Monitoring - 905 Sarnia Road". (3.1/4/PEC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/ap 
 
cc: P. Yeoman, Director, Development Services  

J. MacKay, Ecologist, Development Services – Subdivisions  
S. Langill, Executive Assistant to the City Planner, City Planning 

 Chair and Members, Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee 
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